Hello Fourth Grade Families!

We are so excited to get to work with you next year! We don’t want
to overwhelm you with a lot of information about next year, so we’ll
keep this short and sweet. We know the students have worked hard
all year, and they deserve some free time, but we need to keep those
brains sharp this summer. There are just a few things we’re asking
them to do.

1. Please complete the Grammar Summer Solutions workbook
and the Math Summer Solutions workbook.

2. Read The Lemonade Crime by Jacqueline Davies. This is the
sequel to The Lemonade War that they read in third grade.
Since I’'m told they all loved that book, I’'m hoping this will
help keep them interested in reading! There’s no project that
needs to be completed over the summer; we’ll just do some
work with the book for the first couple of weeks of school.

Wishing you a fun-filled, relaxing summer!
Lori Driskell

Tiffany Horner
Libba Schuhmann



